

The Senior class, beautiful as ever, dress up for Halloween one day early. The class's different personalities came out in full force this year with everything from Paco to Wilma Flintstone and Betty Rubble. The class toured the buildings to show off their costumes to everyone.

Expect

JNEXPECTED

Surprises Lead To Wonderful Rewards



Expecting the unexpected is exactly what Halloween and Secret Pal Week is all about at CPA. Not knowing who will be at the end of your journey is all the fun.

The lower school students enjoyed another week of suspense during October. They were more excited about meeting their secret pal than receiving the gifts of small toys or candy. This year, due to weather, the picnic was held in the gym. The students were entertained by a Varsity pep rally after they finished eating.

As always, Halloween was a tremendous success. The Seniors dressed up a day early so they could wear their costumes to school. There was a variety of characters from Minnie Mouse to a human banana split. They visited Colleton Manor while dressed up and gave each resident a Halloween goodie bag. The Halloween Carnival, held on the football field, was enjoyed by all ages.